
Doug Noble 

To: George Tannahill (GTANNAHI@fcc.gov)

Subject: FCC ID: SI5WUB510A

11/30/2004

George, 
  
If could please dismiss the composite grant for FCC ID: SI5WUB510A as this ID has 5 Gig SAR report in it.  I 
inadvertently had the wrong 731 in front of me when filling in the 731 on the FCC website.   This happen only 
minutes ago I tried calling you to let you know of my mistake.  Please contact me to let me know what I need 
to do to get this dismissed.  I will upload this email in pdf called dismissal letter to both grants. 
  
FCC ID: SI5WUB510A, TC275302 
  
FCC ID: SI5WUB510A, TC736675 
  
Thank you, 
Doug Noble 

____________________________________________  
 
                                                                                                                                                 
Douglas E. Noble  NARTE (No. ATL-0142-E) 
Examining Engineer 
American TCB, Inc. 
6731 Whittier Ave. 
McLean, VA  22101 

 
email:                   dnoble@americanTCB.com 
alternate email:      dnoble1@cox.net 
direct number:       480-820-3830 
corporate phone:   703-847-4700 
corporate fax:       703-847-6888   
 
  


